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Dear Mr Schofield

Response to Submissions and Preferred Project Report for Pemulwuy Mixed Use Development, The
Block Redfern (MP10_0112 and MP10_0113)

l refer to your letter dated 6 September 2012 seeking comments from the Office of Environment and
Heritage (OEH) on the Preferred Project Report for Pemulwuy Mixed Use Development, Redfern under
section 75H of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 1979.

OEH has reviewed the response to our submission and the proponent's Statement of Commitments and
has no further comment at this stage.

If you have any queries regarding this matter please contact Belinda Leo on (02) 9995 6820.

Yours sincerely

.i

LOU EWINS
Manager, Planning and Aboriginal Heritage
Conservation and Regulation, Metropolitan
Office of Environment and Heritage

PO Box 668 Parramatta NSW 2124
Level 7, 79 George Street Parramatta NSW
Tel: (02) 9995 5000 Fax: (02) 9995 6900

ABN 30 841 387 271
www.environment.nsw.gov.au

PCU038133PCU038133


